Volume 1 Issue 22 February 27, 2017 Winter 2017



Tradition and Excellence since 1913

Sacrament of First Reconciliation Wednesday, March 15th 5:30pm Main Church



There will be a small ceremony followed by reception of the sacrament.

All parents and family members are welcome to attend the ceremony, and will have an opportunity to go for confession.

3rd Quarter Progress Report

Progress reports for students in grades 1—8 will be sent home on Friday, March 10th



Noon Dismissal Pre—K 3, and K—8 EARLY DISMISSAL DISMISSAL Friday, March 3rd

Save the Dates:

8th Grade Ring Night — March 22nd March 25th—Mother/Son Dance — Details TBA



413 East 241st Street Bronx, New York 10470 Tel: (718) 324-1088 Fax: (718) 324-2397 www.stbarnabasschool.org

Tradition and Excellence since 1913."

St. Patrick's Day Parade

February 24, 2017

Dear Parents,

As a school community, we are looking forward to marching together on Saturday, March 18th in the Annual Yonkers' McLean Avenue St. Patrick's Day Parade. This year, we are so very fortunate that our very own Cardinal Dolan will be the grand marshal! What a better way to show how proud we are of our school than to come together and participate in this event. Please note students in grades Pre-K to 5th grade **must** be accompanied by an adult. Students in grades 6, 7 and 8 may march without an adult.

For all those students, and parents, that are interested in marching with us this year, please complete the form below and return it to your child's teacher no later than Friday, March 3rd.

Those marching under the St. Barnabas Elementary School banner are to **wear their school uniform** and are to meet in the Cafeteria of St. Barnabas High School no later than 12:30pm on Saturday, March 18th. Parents joining us for the march are as to wear Green, Gold, or any St. Barnabas attire they may have. Directions will then be given by Ms. Courtney Higgins who will be organizing all of the groups representing the St. Barnabas community. The parade will come to an end at Coyne Park.

As a thank you to those students marching with the school, a N.U.T. Card (no uniform today) will be given out at the conclusion of the parade.

Special Note: If you are planning to march with a different organization such as BAC, Woodlean, Scouts or RCT, please do not use this form. You must sign up with the individual organization you are representing.

I am so looking forward to joining you as we represent the wonderful, academically rich, and faith-filled school that we are all so proud to be part of!

Sincerely,

Jonathan Morano Principal